
Clayton Water District 
P.O. Box 35 

El Nido, CA 95317 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE CLAYTON WATER DISTRICT  
 

The regularly scheduled meeting for the Governing Board of the Clayton Water District on  
Wednesday, May 4, 2022, at 11:00 A.M. has been canceled.   
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, June 1, 2022, at 11:00 AM at Baker 
Ranch 2002 State Highway 152 Dos Palos, CA 93620. 
 
 
For further information about this notice contact: 
 
Julia Berry 
559-970-8778 
 
 

 

 


